12225 S. Gardner Rd.
Olathe, Kansas 66061

March 02, 2002 d A -

Marion County
Planning Commission
P.O. Box 157
Marion, Kansas 66861

Attn: Mr. Brazil
Dear Sirs:

This is to submit an application to rezone property. To accomplish this it appears I need to
request the elimination of existing Rural Residential and have it changed to Agriculture and then
request a change back to Rural Residential. This is to accommodate an increase in size and
configuration of the plat.

Attached is a check for $75 per our conversation for the 2 applications which will probably be
handled as one resolution because this is basically a change in size and shape of a current plat.

It would be appreciated if you could provide me in fﬁe near future with a copy of the staff report
originally prepared for the original zoning by my father, E. P. Klassen, and the minutes of the
Planning Commission’s hearing on that meeting. This rezoning action would have occurred in
late 1996.

Enclosed are the following:
. Application to rezone the property from Rural Residential to Agriculture with
attached certificate of survey
. Application to rezone the property from Agriculture to Rural Residential with

attached certificate of survey

. Copies of deeds covering the affected land: N/2 of N/2 & S/2 of N/2 of SW/4 &
SE/4 of SW/4, Section 27, Township 19, Range One East.

. General road map depicting location of proposed rezoning

. Aerial photograph of affected land



. Aerial photograph showing existing zoned property

. Aerial photograph showing proposed zoned property

. Aerial photograph showing the zonning interrelationships of the property
. A drawing of the interrelationships of the existing and proposed zoning

Please advise if you need or would like any other information. My home phone is (913) 856-
6753 and my work phone is (785) 267-7284. 1 plan to use a couple of overhead slides to explain
what I’m requesting. Also, since I don’t know my way around Marion, I’d appreciate any
directions that you feel necessary to get me to the Planning Commission meeting.

Sincerely

William R. Klassen



